
Hello, 
 
I am an Oregon resident and small business owner.  I just wanted to send my support for HB 4107.  One 
should be able to use legal United States tender in any and all financial transactions, and all forms of 
discrimination go against what this country should stand for.  If our national lawmakers won’t insure this 
then our states must.  I love that this bill takes note of subtle forms of discrimination that we might not 
all be aware of and addresses some specific ways that we can all be more inclusive.  
 
Thank you, 
-nephyr 
 


